

The Hon. Chuck Gray Wyoming Secretary of State East Herschler Building 122 W 25th St. Cheyenne, WY 82002

Dec. 15, 2023

RE: Secretary of State Public Record Request

Dear Sec. Gray,

I am submitting this letter as a formal public records request to acquire information that your office is responsible for tracking. I am specifically interested in understanding the volume and nature of complaints that are filed related to campaign activity and voter fraud allegations.

Please provide the following information:

- The number of and nature of complaints filed between 1/1/2022 and 12/1/2023 through the Sec. of State's office related to violations of statute surrounding political campaigns.
- The number and nature of complaints filed between 1/1/2022 and 12/1/2023 through the Sec. of State's office related to potential voter fraud and mishandled elections.
- Any other additional information that can assist the public in understanding the volume of complaints related to the Election Code that your office has received in the last two years.

I request a waiver of all fees for this request. Disclosure of the requested information is in the public interest because it is likely to contribute to public understanding of the operations or activities of the government and is not in my commercial interest.

I appreciate your attention to this matter and look forward to your response.

Sincerely.

Marissa Carpio Policy Director Equality State Policy Center

> Cc: Equality State Board of Directors Jenn Lowe, Executive Director ESPC Joe Rubino, Chief Policy Officer and General Counsel